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Excellencies, distinguished delegates, ladies and gentleman,

Thank you for allowing the staff of the Secretariat, Funds and Programmes to address the
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Let me start with mobility.
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geographical moves in the UN to get to the P-5 level, if external candidates aren’t required
to do the same. Skills and experience gained by a staff member from mobility should be
justly valued.

In,. calline for this nronnsal fn he adooted. we do so with the knowledee that there are staff

members who have been stuck for years in their current positions, and not just in New York,
Geneva and Vienna, but in Kabul, Baghdad and Addis Ababa.

We also believe that the value of the outcome of negotiations between the Secretary-
General and his staff needs to be recognized. Failure to adopt the proposed framework will

j A so- A~ -2 L0 al 12 gm._t_l-;-'.”_{j{._ cre LB e —









